Industrie Service

Declaration

|, the undersigned, Pieter Deleu, lead auditor by TUVSUD, in charge of the recertifi-
cation process of the company Aluminium Duffel BV- Adolf Stocletlaan 87 in Duffel
in Belgium attest that the plant in Duffel-Belgium has been re-audited on date of 25
and 27 April 2022 following the PED 2014/68/EU annex | § 4.3 and the Code
AD2000 WO with the Notified body TUV SUD Industrie Service GmbH, Westendstr.
199, D-80686 Miinchen.

The Audit result is positive

The notified Body has been informed about the positive result. Due to COVID 19 and
a currently very high volume of work in the certification body for materials and weld-
ing technology, the processing of the documents and inquiries received will take
some time. We ask for a little patience.Actual the new certificate and scope will be
issued by the Notified Body, foreseen for End of May 2023.

Boortmeerbeek, the 06.04.2023

Ing. P. De
Lead-auditor
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